
 
MRS. DIEWALD’S Newsletter 

We had another busy week in second grade!  We learned how to write a 
friendly letters and wrote to Santa, Mrs. Diewald and our friends in Mrs. 

Meyer’s class.  We learned place value to the 1,000, how to spell words with 
contractions and even fit in play practice. 

What will I learn next week…… 
Religion:  In Religion we will light another candle on our Advent wreath.  
We will begin Chapter 22, God Calls Us to Love and Serve.  We will learn about 
different ways we are called by God as we grow older.  Some of us may choose 
a Religious life, single or married.  We will talk about how each of these 
choices will still lead us to serve God and others.  We will also light our second 
Advent candle.  
 
Math:   We will continue working on place value to the 1,000.  We will learn 
how to read and write numbers, count by 5’s, 10’s, and 100’s, compare numbers 
and more.  Keep practicing your facts our next chapter we will learn about 
three digit addition.  
 

Reading: During Reading class next week we will be taking our Benchmark 
Theme test.  We have been testing every Friday over the material we have 
learned each week, but this test will see how well we know the information 
from the entire unit.  There will be a Spelling section on this test so no new 
words for next week.   
 
English: In English class we will continue testing.  This test will have 
section on revising and editing and they will even write a story.   
 
Social Studies/Science:  We will work on projects for Christmas.    
 



REMINDERS: 

Santa’s Kottage – Monday, December 9th 

Funderwear – deadline is December 10th  

Blankets for Babies - deadline is December 

20th 
 

Have a great weekend! 
 

 

 

 

 


